
POWERTECI (USA) INC.

February 18, 2011

Office of Federal and State Materials and
Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

ATTN: Ron Burrows, Project Manager

Re: Powertech (USA) Inc.'s Responses, in Question / Answer Format, to the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Staff's Request for Additional Information
Regarding the Technical Review for the Proposed Dewey-Burdock Uranium Project
Docket No. 40-9075; TAC No. J 00606

Dear Mr. Burrows:

This letter and the enclosed material are being submitted herewith pursuant to our discussion
with NRC Staff February 8-9, 2011. The document is intended to provide clarity to a number of
RAI responses. For convenience, it retains the same table of contents, which also provides
references to the relevant TR Sections. As discussed, this document does not include the
appendices or plates previously submitted. Transmitted with this letter are four copies of the
response document and a CD copy of same.

We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience in this regard.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Blubaugh
Vice Presidemt-Health, Safety &
Environmental Resources

Enclosures

cc: R.F. Clement
M. Hollenbeck
A. Thurlkill
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